Talking Points for Sixth Period Classes

· Anytime we go into lockdown it is a very serious matter

· The police are conducting an investigation and need everyone to cooperate

· Students need to stay in the classroom until the all clear sign is given even if the bell rings

· For their own safety, everyone needs to stay away from windows and doors as much as possible

· Restrooms are locked, they will not be able to get into them

· Students leaving a classroom during a lockdown will be considered a threat by SLPD—this action is putting their own safety and the safety of others in that room at risk.
· Not knowing what is happening is a stressful situation, unfortunately it is unlikely that information will be able to be provided until after the event is over.

· For the safety of everyone in the room, students need to remain as quiet as possible throughout the lockdown
· Misinformation is detrimental to the police investigation.  Everyone should avoid using their cell phones during this time if at all possible.  Remember being as quiet as possible is paramount to everyone’s safety. 

